
GEBELEINSilversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

April 20, 1961

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore
112 Bellevue Avenue
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

I am sorry I had not yet written to ask whether 
you have wanted the Cann shipped. It appears the 
only acknowledgment of your check for which I thank 
you was a statement of account showing the balance 
of $60.00 that was omitted on the check which was 
written in the amount of $600.00. The cann might 
have been sent along from the time you advised us 
to hold it for you, and will go at the next call of 
the Railway Express.

Very truly yours,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC.

G/P

By J. Herbert Gebelein


